
 
From: Dr. Pardeep Gill   
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 9:41 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Committee of Adjustment, Application OZS-2022-0022 - 8940 Creditview Road 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hi, 
  
As a residence of this community I'm completely against this development. There is already a 
significant amount of traffic on the road. I thought the city wanted to keep this area of the 
community quiet. There is so much street racing, traffic built up and this will add to the problem. 
  
We have small kids that can't even enjoy their home due to safety concerns and loud traffic. 
  
In no way should there be a development with sidewalks and increased traffic in this area. 
There definitely should not have a sales office here when kids barely can safely access their 
bus. If the community can't be safe for our children, then what more support does the city need? 
  
The fact that this is even being considered is appalling and insulting. A heritage area is being created into 
a highway of houses. 
  
Regards, 
  
Pardeep, Harjeet and Kristina Gill 
  
1 George Robinson Drive.  
 


